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Minnesota Partnership to Prevent Infant 
Mortality Awards 
 

JANUARY 2024 – JUNE 2025 

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) sought applications from Tribal Government 
partners interested in implementing projects to support the improvement of infant health 
and the reduction of infant mortality. All eleven tribal nations in Minnesota were eligible for 
funding under this request.  

Tribal government awards  
Tribal government grantees Award 

Bois Forte Band of Ojibwe $400,000 

Fond-du-Lac Band of Lake Superior Chippewa $302,667 

Leech Lake Band of Ojibwe $400,000 

Lower Sioux Community in the State of Minnesota $400,000 

Prairie Island Indian Community $386,325 

Red Lake Comprehensive Health Services $400,000 
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